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Smokey  
On Patrol
Councilman Tom LaBonge brings Smokey Bear to the 
Hollywood Hills to help prevent fires.

 Council

On Sept. 13, Mr. LA, Councilman Tom 
LaBonge, Club Member, unveiled the 

installation of several Smokey Bear signs 
in the Hollywood Hills. These signs were 
put into place to dissuade smoking and 
increase fire safety in at-risk hillside areas, 
as several hillside locations have seen an 
increase in visitor activity in recent years.

The signs are approximately six feet 
in height with clear no-smoking warnings 
and an image of Smokey Bear. They were 
installed on Deronda Drive, Canyon Drive, 
Mulholland Drive, Beachwood Drive, and 
Canyon Lake Drive.

Funding for this effort was provided 
by the Hollywood United Neighborhood 
Council. 

Councilman Tom LaBonge (left center) unveils a Smokey Bear sign in the Hollywood Hills. With him are representatives of the LAPD, Rec and Parks, and members of the Hollywood United 
Neighborhood Council.
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